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Dear Parents/carers  

RE: Mental Health Audit 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and complete the relevant questionnaire for 
the Mental Health Audit of Court Lane Junior School.(Via the link below) 

I am a trainee Education Mental Health Practitioner and as part of my university course I am 
required to complete an Audit of a local school, taking a “temperature check” of how the 
school approach and deal with the mental health of students, parents/carers and staff, 
individually and as a whole school. 

All questionnaires completed will be anonymous and untraceable. The data will be 
formulated into graphs and used for my assignment that will be handed in to Southampton 
University at the end of July 2023. This data will not be used for any other purpose. 
Completing and submitting the questionnaire automatically gives consent for the data to be 
used. 

The data will also inform the School Senior Leadership Team allowing them to reflect on the 
results and consider any actions moving forward. 

Many thanks again for being honest and telling me your views.

                                                                     

Lucinda Treend 

Trainee Education Mental Health Practitioner     Lucinda.treend@solent.nhs.uk  

Parent/carer https://forms.office.com/e/Zu6V1zswMk 

 

 
 

 

Date 15th June 2023 
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